
Policy and Procedure Committee:               

November 2023 – April 2024:  worked on making approved changes to Sections 1, 2, 5, 
10, and 11. Two forms related to Section 2 Incorporation were added. These changes 
have been uploaded to the website. As noted, housekeeping changes are ongoing. Policy 
and Procedure changes presented at the next BOD meeting in April will be reported in 
our subsequent report 

Barbara Coan, National Co-Chair Policy and Procedures 

Nina Schloffel, National Co-Chair Policy and Procedures 

 


